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October 2021 

Cross-over construction on the Hume Highway at Marulan 

from Monday 11 October  

The Federal Stimulus Road Safety Program is jointly funded by the Australian 

Government and NSW Government. In total, the Australian Government has 

committed up to $300 million and the NSW Government a further $108.2 million to 

fund the state-wide upgrades under tranche one. 

What are we doing?  

We will continue building a series of cross-overs along the Marulan bypass to improve safety for road 

workers and emergency services. The cross-overs will be used to move traffic from one side of the road to 

the other during future road upgrade and maintenance work and during incidents and emergencies. 

Work includes vegetation removal, installation of drainage, minor earthworks and road resurfacing.  

Work will take place between Redhills Road and Eagles Lane on the Hume Highway at Marulan and will 

continue from Monday 11 October for about five weeks, between 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday, 

weather permitting.  

How will the work affect you? 

There will be no access to properties from the southbound lanes during the work.  

Detours for impacted property owners will be in place using the existing cross overs. 

Road users are advised to allow up to ten minutes additional travel time and follow the direction of signage 

and traffic control.  

We will keep the community updated as the project progresses.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 

App. 

Thank you for your patience while we carry out this work. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager Darren James on 0475822875 or 

marulanbypasspaverehab@transport.nsw.gov.au 

For more information on this project, visit nswroads.work/Marulan  

 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us 1800 344 014 


